
From: Patrizia, Charles A.
To: Lorson, Raymond; Ullrich, Elizabeth
Date: Monday, June 17, 2013 3:49:24 PM
Attachments: Astorg NRC.PDF

You will recall the approval recently given to the transfer of control over the existing NRC license for Canberra U.S.,
arising from its purchase by Astorg from Areva. 
Please see the attached correspondence, seeking your concurrence that no further NRC consent is required for the
acquisition of a minority (non-controlling) interest in the purchaser, which was described in the original
application.
 
Chuck Patrizia

____________________________________________________________________________

Charles A. Patrizia | Partner 
Paul Hastings LLP | 875 15th Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20005 | Direct:
+1.202.551.1710 | Main: +1.202.551.1700 | Fax: +1.202.551.1705 | email 
charlespatrizia@paulhastings.com| www.paulhastings.com

 
 

*********************************************************************************************
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: As required by U.S.Treasury Regulations governing tax practice, you are hereby advised
that any written tax advice contained herein was not written or intended to be used (and cannot be used) by any
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code.
*********************************************************************************************

This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you received
this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.

For additional information, please visit our website at www.paulhastings.com
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